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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

Lincolnshire Police are now recruiting PCSOs. We 
hope that at least one will be allocated to the 
Stamford, Bourne & Market Deeping area. Training 
will start in the Autumn. 

Speeding is still an issue country wide, and we have 
been asked to remind the parishes about the 
Community Speed Watch Scheme. You can view by 
searching the internet or using this link. 

https://communityspeedwatch.org/FRONT-v2-
Home.php 

Anti-Social Behaviour  

Reports of ASB received and Police attended. The 

officers were able to stop the youths involved and 

take their names and addresses. Soon after, with 

partnership involvement, the Stamford NPT & SKDC 

have issued warning letters by hand and spoken 

with parents. 

If you wish to check the recent crimes in your 
parish, please use the following link, enter your 
postcode, and click Crime Map. 

Your area | Police.uk (www.police.uk) 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things we 

will concentrate on for the next three months. Our 

priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

Eclectic Scooters  

If you have any issues and feel they should be 

considered for the next quarter, please get in touch, 

and give us some brief details. 

FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

Mini Police Officers are close to completing their first 
year. All have shown professionalism & commitment 
and we look forward to next year’s topics.  

We recently attended the Uffington scarecrow 
festival. The visitors were shown fingerprinting, crime 
prevention and the chance to had a look in the Police 
van. 

Our team will also be at events in the summer such as 
the Bourne & Market Deeping festival, Market 
Deeping raft race, the Stamford Classic Car show, and 
many more. 

On the 1st July we will be on the Stamford High St with 
the PCC safer together team to conduct the 
Community Feedback event. 

If you have an event, you would like us to attend, then 
please contact us with details. 

https://communityspeedwatch.org/FRONT-v2-Home.php
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